
 

HealthStream to Broadcast Its Second Quarter 2003 Conference Call Live on the Internet

NASHVILLE, Tenn.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--July 28, 2003--HealthStream (NASDAQ: HSTM), a leading provider of learning 
solutions for the healthcare industry, announced today that it will provide an online Web simulcast of its second quarter 2003 
earnings conference call on Wednesday, July 30, 2003. The Company's results for the second quarter ended June 30, 2003, 
will be released after the close of the market on Tuesday, July 29, 2003.

The live broadcast of HealthStream's conference call will begin at 9:00 a.m. Eastern Time on July 30, 2003. A 30-day online 
replay will be available approximately two hours following the conclusion of the live broadcast. A link to these events can be 
found on the Company's Web site at www.healthstream.com/investor.

About HealthStream

HealthStream (NASDAQ: HSTM) is a leading provider of learning solutions for the healthcare industry. Approximately 650,000 
healthcare professionals currently subscribe to the Internet-based Healthcare Learning Center™, HealthStream's learning 
platform. The Company's learning products and services are used by healthcare organizations to meet the full range of their 
training needs, while, concurrently, supporting business objectives. Once subscribed to the Healthcare Learning Center™, 
customers benefit from increased compliance, reduced risks, and improved learning effectiveness. In addition, HealthStream 
has pioneered a new collaboration with pharmaceutical and medical device companies to assist them in product launch and 
market education initiatives within the Company's nationwide network of hospital customers. Nine of the top ten medical device 
companies and eight of the top ten pharmaceutical companies are among the organizations in HealthStream's growing 
customer base. (www.healthstream.com)

This press release contains forward-looking statements that involve risks and uncertainties regarding HealthStream. Investors 
are cautioned that such results or events predicted in these statements may differ materially from actual future events or 
results. Factors that could cause actual events or results to differ from anticipated events or results include HealthStream's 
limited operating history, its ability to integrate the operations and realize the results of recently completed acquisitions, as well 
as other risks that are contained in HealthStream's Annual Report on Form 10-K, together with other reports and documents 
filed from time to time with the Securities and Exchange Commission. Some of these risks and uncertainties relate to 
HealthStream's ability to: attract and maintain a large base of end users; develop its infrastructure, including additional 
hardware and software, customer support, personnel and facilities, to support its business; develop and introduce desirable 
services and compelling content; establish and maintain strategic relationships with content and distribution partners; establish 
and maintain relationships with sponsors and advertisers; and respond effectively to competitive and technological 
developments.
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